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Comments: I am a 3rd generation Alaskan and spend several days per week in the Chugach during the winter

months. We typically utilize snowmobiles to access the more remote parts of the Forest. It would be great to see

more areas in the Forest open to motorized access with additional motorized corridors added. For example, the

Center Creek drainage in Johnson Pass or Skookum Glacier (after April 1st). Once we travel more than a few

miles from the highway, the number of non-motorized users becomes significantly diminished. The number of

skiers/snowboarders utilizing snowmobiles has dramatically increased over the last few years. There is a trend of

traditional non-motorized users beginning to ride snowmobiles to access terrain deeper into the mountains.

Addition of motorized corridors would be welcome and spread out users across different areas.


